
Ryde Environmental Educators Network 

Term 2, 2018 Meeting 

Kent Road Public School 

4:00 – 5:30pm 

 

Attendees 

Angela Coleman Catholic Education Office  

Annalissa Roy  Kent Road Public School 

Chris Yates  Ryde Secondary Collage 

Claire Yendell  Acre Woods Gladesville 

Graeme Coates  Lindfield East Public School 

Jessie Wotton  Truscott Street Public School 

Judith Taylor  Erminton Public School 

Julie-Ann Sheridan Field of Mars  

Paige Kenny   Macquarie University 

Simone Scoullar  Catholic Education Office  

 

Key Points from Presenters 

Annalissa Roy from Kent Road Public School took us on a tour of the sustainability features of the 

school including vegetable gardens and chicken coop. She explained the ways she fosters 

engagement in these programs by the kids and broader school community. 

For more information you can contact Annalissa.roy4@det.nsw.edu.au 

Danielle Leggo from Sydney Olympic Park gave a presentation on the educational opportunities 

available at Sydney Olympic Park as well as the Youth Environment Summits they hold for both 

primary and high school students . See presentation below. 

I’ve shared this with you by Dropbox 

Katie Helm, Councils Sustainability Coordinator, gave a presentation on Councils Sustainable Waste 2 

Art Prize. 

Exhibition is being held in the last week of term 3 at See Street Gallery, Meadowbank TAFE.  

If teachers want to bring their classes through the Gallery please contact Ben Eadie on 0422 871 327 

or Ben@octobersun.com.au to make a booking.    
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